From: Graham Lockwood

To: PlanningPolicy
Subject: The development of 12 new houses in the field behind Cottrell Close RG17 OHF
Date: 14 May 2025 09:36:59

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

We understand that planning permission has been sought to build a number of new houses
near our home.

We object to this work because the access to the site is totally inadequate and will impact
on the safety of us and our neighbours.

If an alternative access is created perhaps via the garden centre or cemetery is possible
then we will reconsider.

Thank you

Graham and Sue Lockwood





